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DATIM Release Notes:  1.23.g 

DATIM Release 1.23.g was deployed as a maintenance release on March 13, 2018.   

DATIM 1.23.g includes a fix to the Data Deduplication app. 

Fixes: 

 Resolved issues with erroneous duplicates in DSD/TA crosswalk duplicates  
 
Background on this issue can be found on DATIM Support here. Erroneous duplicates existed when a DSD/TA 
duplicate was created, but either the DSD or TA value was subsequently deleted, causing the duplicate to 
display with a single value. This fix has removed all existing “erroneous” duplicates and will prevent these 
duplicates from displaying in the future. Please note that the existence of the duplicates did not impact current 
or existing data in any way. 
 
 

 

 

https://datim.zendesk.com/hc/en-us/articles/360000343203-FY18-Q1-Deduplication-Issues

